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Cancellation of Tender Notice 

 
 

This is to inform that the tender for ‘Construction of stilt + 3 floors Commercial 

building at Salem Main branch, Bazzar Street, Salem City Municipal 

Corporation, Salem’ published on 08.05.2022 in the newspaper and in our 

website stands cancelled due to Administrative reasons.  

 

 

 

 

Zonal Manager 

 
 
 


